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5th December 2018
Dear Parent / Carer

Annwyl Rieni

Please see attached letter and accompanying information concerning our proposal to federate Llanidloes Primary School and Llanidloes High School.  A paper copy of the letter will be sent home with your eldest child today.

We appreciate it is a busy time of year, but would be grateful if you could take the time to respond to the questionnaire (see the link in the attached letter).

Governors and Headteachers in both schools are excited about the prospect and potential of federating, but we would greatly value your feedback.
If anyone wants to share any ideas or ask any questions before completing the questionnaire, please don't hesitate to arrange an appointment.

Yours sincerely
Yn gywir

Mrs E Chennetier

Headteacher
Pennaeth
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